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Richard Montgomery High School
Mathematics Department
Dear Parents:
The Math Department of Richard Montgomery High School is offering Summer Prep courses for the following classes: 

Honors/On-Level Geometry
Honors/On-Level Algebra 2

Honors/On-Level Pre-Calculus 

The purpose of these prep courses is to review and enhance pre-requisite skills that students need in order to be successful in mastering the concepts of their next math course, and for students to get help on any summer packet assignments.  
There will be two sessions from which to choose.  
Session 1 will be held the week of July 8 – July 12
Session 2 will be held July 22 – July 26  
Each session will run from 9:00 to 12:00.   The cost is $175.  If you would like to have your child participate, please follow the steps below to register and submit payment for the appropriate session:

1) REGISTER: Please click on this Google Doc link  to fill out the on-line registration form.  You can also find a link to this form on the Richard Montgomery High School website by navigating to on the Math Department page.  
2) PAYMENT:  As soon as you register your child, please make a payment 
a. Through the on-line school store (credit or debit) The online payment link can also be found on the Richard Montgomery website homepage (middle of the page near the bottom titled “Online School Payments”). Once there you can select the appropriate course and the appropriate session.

b. Or by mailing a check to the address below (Please write student name, ID, course and session in the memo line of your check)  
                                Summer Math Preparation

    



Richard Montgomery High School

   



250 Richard Montgomery Drive

Rockville, MD 20852

c. Please note: A student is NOT considered registered for a course until payment has been received.
d. If you would like to apply for a partial waiver of the session fee, please e-mail Laura_D_Goetz@mcpsmd.org to request the application.
Summer sessions are always very popular, and fill up quickly.  Register early to guarantee a spot for your child.  The deadline for registration is June 10th. If you need more information, contact Ms. Goetz, via email. (Laura_D_Goetz@mcpsmd.org).

